I.B. SOPHOMORE PARENT & STUDENT INFORMATION NIGHT
THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 20, 2018
6:30-7:30 PM
JOHN A. FERGUSON HIGH SCHOOL AUDITORIUM

WE WILL BE DISCUSSING:

* WHAT IB WILL LOOK LIKE IN SOPHOMORE YEAR

* OVERVIEW OF THE IB PROGRAM

* THE IB DIPLOMA

* COLLEGE PLANNING

* QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS

WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU THERE!



